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From: Sian Jaggar [sianjaggar@yahoo.com]
Sent: 30 March 2012 10:45
To: Env DC Mail - PF
Subject: re ref: 2012/0336/T
      Hi 

      I am writing to ask for an addition to the agreement to work on the 2 apple trees in my garden (letter from Rachel Stopard re ref: 2012/0336/T). I did not realise that I needed also to get agreement for pruning of trees, which I learnt when a tree surgeon came to give me a quote for work.

      I also have a large yew tree in the small garden, which I am keen to keep as it provides some privacy & shade onto the terrace of the flat. 
      However, it is now also overshadowing the summerhouse in the garden & 1 of the flowerbeds. I would therefore like to have it cut back a small amount (~20% is the tree surgeons estimate) & trimmed into a more tidy shape. This will leave it only a small degree shorter, but somewhat narrower on 1 of the sides (which faces away from all surrounding houses)

      Clearly, I would prefer to do all this work at 1 go so as to minimise disruption to both myself & my neighbours. I would be grateful for your agreement to this

      Thanks 

      Sian Jaggar 
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